
6. CHAPTER STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer DDI 372-2724

Corporate Plan Output:  2000/2001 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the feedback to the latest publicity plan showing
the proposed kerb and channel layout in Chapter Street.

Following the distribution of a revised publicity plan to the residents of Chapter Street in February
thirteen responses were received.  Seven expressed strong support for the proposal, and three were
against.  Six responses gave a preference for their preferred species of street tree as follows: -
Magnolia Kobus (4), Styrax Japonica (1), Maple (1).

Having gained the majority support for Chapter Street to have its kerb and channel renewed from
Papanui Road to Bretts Road, as shown on the latest publicity plan distributed in February 2001, it is
proposed the work be tendered in June for construction.

The street tree species will be Magnolia Kobus as selected by the majority of the residents.

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


